
is Excellency the President Dr Mokgweetsi Eric
Masisi has urged teachers to be innovative,

flexible and apply themselves to ensure that
curriculum delivery and syllabus coverage during the
new normal is completed in the most efficient and
effective manner.

President Masisi said this on Friday when he saluted
the teaching community on a day to mark Teachers'
Day which is usually commemorated on June 5th.



He said measures such as e-learning, flip school, the double
shift model and flexi lesson schedules should be explored
to provide the best learning platforms and environment
for children. “However, one of the silver linings arising
from this crisis is that we have had to introspect on how
we do things and identify new methods of delivering
education to ensure the realisation of the aspirations of
our National Vision 2036 and the United Nations
Sustainable Development Goal on Quality Education,” he
said.

During these unprecedented times of COVID-19 global
pandemic, President Masisi said, there is a need to embrace
Information and Communication Technologies (ICT) for
information dissemination and social interaction.
President Masisi shared that according to the United
Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization's
(UNESCO) latest statistics, Botswana boasts of one of the
highest literacy rates not just in Africa but across the
world at over 86% literacy for people aged 15 years and
older.

He described these phenomenal statistics as a critical
foundation that was laid by teachers in the yester years,
who saw not just the value of education but how it could
effectively transform an individual and ultimately the
nation.

He advised learners to realize the importance of education
and the need to take control of their destiny through
dedication and hard work. He said to bridge the gaps
created by the COVID-19 pandemic, more collaboration
between stakeholders is necessary and the role of parents

in their children' s education can never ever be
overemphasized. He highlighted that traditionally, Teachers'
Day is marked by national celebrations, awards and an
unveiling of social responsibility projects. However, this year
no celebrations will be held due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

World Teacher's Day, also known as International Teachers
Day, is an international day which was established in 1994,
and it commemorates the signing of the 1966 UNESCO/ILO
Recommendation concerning the Status of Teachers.










